
 

 

Dr. Sullivan is proud to announce,  

Dr. Stephanie F. Barlow 
will be joining The Pediatric Dentist 

 
 

Dr. Sullivan has been selective and has searched for 
years for the right person and has finally found a match! 
Dr. Barlow has been in practice for 5 years, in addition, to 
the last two years at Cincinnati Children’s Hospital. She is 
leaving her post at Children’s and will be joining our 
practice in July. We are so excited!   

Fun Facts: 

Favorite Color: Green 

Favorite Zoo Animal: Giraffe 

Favorite Movie: Finding Nemo 

Favorite Food: Macaroni and 
Cheese 

Favorite Graeter’s Flavor: 
Double Chocolate Chip 

 

5177 North Bend Road 
Cincinnati, OH 45211 

(513) 662-5203 
ThePediatricDentist.com 

 

Dr. Stephanie grew up in Spartanburg, South Carolina with her 
parents, sister, and brother.  As a child she enjoyed Girl 
Scouts, playing basketball, soccer, and the violin.  She 
graduated with a major in biology from the University of South 
Carolina Honors College in 2007. Dr. Stephanie then moved to 
New Orleans, LA to attend dental school at Louisiana State 
University School of Dentistry. She graduated in 2011 and went 
into a small, group practice in a suburb of New Orleans that 
primarily treated underserved children.   

Dr. Stephanie moved to Cincinnati, OH in June of 2015 after 
accepting a position at Cincinnati Children’s. She lives in the 
Kenwood Area with her husband, two dogs, and kitty cat.  Dr. 
Stephanie and her family love Cincinnati.  

The Barlow’s enjoy going to the Reds and Bengals games, the 
Cincinnati Zoo, Findlay Market, Cincinnati festivals and 
walking the trails at the Nature Center.  In her free time, Dr. 
Stephanie likes to run, spend time with her pets, and volunteer 
at local events. 

Dr. Stephanie is very excited to join Dr. Sullivan and his team.  
She can’t wait to get to know each and every patient and 
family! 

 


